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SGSL Board of Directors Meeting

Panthorn Park
August 25, 2009

7:30 PM

CALL TO ORDER

President Ed Beaupre (EB) called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM and welcomed all Board members and guests.
SECRETARY’S REPORT

Secretary Jim Sarantides (JS) conducted a silent role call.  There were ten (10) members present including five (5) E-Board members and one (1) guest.

TREASURER’S REPORT

Michelle White provided an updated balance.  The Reconciliation Report and Register Report were distributed and reviewed.  The treasurer’s report was approved and accepted.
UPDATES
Athena Tournament
The Athena tournament was rained out on Friday, August 21 and Saturday, August 22.  Sunday was changed to a single-elimination tournament.  Athena will make a donation to the SGSL.  Athena requested field usages From August 20-22, 2010.  Approved.
Septic Tank
The septic tank has been backing up.  It will need to be cleaned and inspected.  Approved
Fall Ball
The fall ball season will begin on September 12th.  Carey Shaw has provided a quote for field maintenance.  Approved.

Fall Concession
The league will test the usage for utilizing a local church group to work in the concession stand for fall ball.  After the first two weeks this approach will be re-evaluated at the September board meeting.  Game times will be staggered to help in the rush times.

Summer Showcase
Board approved that the High School softball team booster club can run the concession stand as a fundraiser during the College Showcase as in prior years.  The Showcase will be held from August 28-30.  Board member scheduled time to assist in field preparation.
BOARD ELECTIONS

TJ Ricciardi was approved as board members.
ADJOURN MEETING

Motion to adjourn was at 8:30 PM.  The next meeting is scheduled for September 22 at 7:30 pm at Panthorn Park.
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